
You're Invited! 

Dear Friends and Supporters, 

We are excited to invite you to our upcoming Cultural Event, which aims to celebrate the rich 

heritage and traditions of our community. Your support has been invaluable, and we would love 

for you to join us in this celebration! 

Event Details: 

Date: Saturday, March 15, 2024 

Time: 4:00 PM - 9:00 PM 

Location: Community Center Hall, 123 Main Street, Hometown 

We are looking for enthusiastic volunteers to help with the organization and execution of the 

event. If you're interested in lending a hand, please let us know! 

RSVP: 

Please confirm your attendance by March 1, 2024, by emailing us at info@culturalevent.com. 

Thank you for your continued support. We look forward to celebrating with you! 

Warm regards, 

The Cultural Event Team 
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